
Parks & Recreation 

April 2023 

Town Board Meeting 
 

RECREATION 

 LBP and LSP started on Monday, we have a great turnout with more participants than we 

have had in two years. 

 Our Summer Program booklet is now available, we have an outstanding list of programs. 

 Spring BBQ season has begun, watch our sign for dates. 

 Field prep has started for the season, we have mowed twice already.   

 Our competitive swim program is going very well, we hosted another meet April 1st. 

 Cornell Design Connect gave a presentation on the trail work they have been doing for us 

and have done an outstanding job.  We look forward to working with them in the future. 

 We have applied for the County Parks & Trails Grant for a piece of playground 

equipment and wildflower seed for the ditch along the ballfields and in front of the Baker 

BBQ Pavilion. 

 We ordered lights for the Town Hall parking lot and plan to get them installed soon. 

 

PARKS 

 Boats are beginning to come into the marina for the season. 

 We have begun Spring clean-up at Myers Park.  Restrooms will be open the last week of 

April. 

 The wall around Town Hall has been completed, Katrina Binkewicz will be planting 

flowers soon.  

 The music in the park schedule has been finalized. The schedule is available online or in 

our office. 

 I heard from NYS Parks about our grant and had to send them more documents, so things 

are still moving along.   

 We spent several days last week cleaning up brush and overgrown trees in Ludlowville. 

The park looks great.  


